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OCA CIRCULAR NO. 33-2Q_23 

FOR: CONCERNED JUDGES AND COURT PERSONNEL 
IN ANGELES CITY 

SUBJECT: PARTICIPATION IN THE VISIT OF THE 
EUROPEAN UNION AMBASSADORS AND 
OFFICIALS TO THE ANGELES CITY JUSTICE 
ZONE ON FEBRUARY 1, 2023 

The European Union, through Governance in Justice (GOJUST) II 
Program, had requested to meet with the Angeles City Justice Zone (ACJZ) 
on February 1, 2023, from 10:00 AM to 11:30 AM, to learn more about the 
functions of a Justice Zone and its value in terms of coordination between 
justice sector actors. 

In this regard, all concerned judges and court personnel involved in the 
Angeles City Justice Zone are enjoined to attend the activity on February 1, 
2023 (Wednesday). 

Attendance shall be on OFFICIAL TIME. 

Any communication relating to this activity should be addressed to Ms. 
Annaliza L. Magabo, Project Evaluation Officer IV, Program Management 
Office (PMO), and Focal Person, Angeles City Justice Zone, 6th Floor, 
Centennial Building, Supreme Court, Padre Faura Streef, Ermita, Manila, 
with email address pmo.sc@judiciary.gov.ph. 

Issued this 30th day of January 202 


